
Intercultural Day, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of the Yellow Flag Programme, we are planning on hosting 

our Intercultural Day on Friday the 12th of May. 

This will be a very important day in our school calendar. We value the many 

different cultures and ethnicities that make up our school community and want 

to showcase them on this special day. Intercultural Day allows us the 

opportunity to learn more about the children’s own cultures and traditions. 

We would kindly ask if you the parents would like to be involved in helping us 

celebrate our Intercultural Day. Please let us know if you would like to be 

involved in sharing your culture and traditions. This could include setting up a 

stand, bringing in traditional food/ dishes, talking to children about music/ 

dances from your culture. If you would like to be involved or have any 

questions/ queries please email emerkiernan@stoliverplunketts.info Please let 

us know if you would like to be involved by Friday 5th May.  

We are asking all the pupils to come dressed in their traditional costumes, or in 

their country’s sports jerseys, or even dressed in the colours of their country’s 

flag. We will have our customary Intercultural Parade which will take place 

around the village.  

We would love if parents could come and show their support from 11.30- 12.45 

when you can visit the hall.  

Looking forward to a great day, 

The Yellow Flag Committee  
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